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Tuesday 11th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 2 Trip - Wingham Wildlife Park – 1st July and 3rd July 2024 

In Year 2, our topic in Term 6 focuses on endangered and extinct animals. To further enhance 
the children’s understanding, we would like to take Year 2 on a trip to Wingham Wildlife Park.  

Goldfinch class will go on 1st July and Starling Class on 3rd July.   We would like to request a 
contribution of £15.00 per child. Please visit your Eduspot account for payment.  

On the day of the trip, your child will need to wear school uniform and arrive to school as 
normal at 8:50am. We will be leaving school after registration and returning by 3:15pm for the 
usual collection procedure. The children will need to wear school uniform, but they can wear 
any suitable and comfortable shoes. A waterproof coat should be packed if there is any sign 
of rain.  Children will NOT need any spending money for the trip.  

Children will need to bring their own packed lunch in a disposable bag.   We will be able to 
offer a school packed lunch for any child in receipt of Free School Meals but these need to be 
ordered a week in advance.   Please contact us urgently if you wish us to provide a school 
packed lunch.    

We need to advise that although the payment is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do 
not receive enough payments we may need to cancel the trip. If you wish to discuss any part 
of this trip (including any difficulty paying), please speak to your child’s class teacher in the 
first instance.  

Thank you for all your support.  

 

Mrs Jones and Mrs Fitzsimons/ Mr Trevallion Starling and Goldfinch class teachers 
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